
DCM District 11 report on June,2017 Assembly. 

First I would like to thank everyone that volunteered their time to help put on both the Potluck and the 

Assembly. District 11 did a fine job. There were 75 Registered and close to 70 for lunch. At the end of 

the assembly we wrote a check to Area for $16.90. I don’t have figures on the morning Hospitality cost 

or donations.  I gave DCM report from District 11 to Area 21 which I have copies for everyone. I 

attended the DCM college the main topic was about how to get more GSR participation, Service. During 

committee breakouts I attended the archives committee. District !!’s Archivist Carla gave a wonderful 

presentation on how we have made a beginning of an archives collection. Under new business one 

highlight was a motion to make the Pre GSC Workshop to prepare our Area Delegate for the GSC 

permanent. Motion carried. And District 19 got the bid for 2018 Pre GSC workshop. I also gave an 

update on the 2018, ISC, hosted by District 11 Area 21. We have the date August 17-19th 2018 and we 

have the Venue the Decatur Conference Center and Hotel. I also informed area that we have formed our 

base committee. Again I would like to thank everyone in District for your service. In Love & Service 

Steve S S.


